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To:
Subject:

Jean-Claude.Mercier@wellsfargo. com
Monday, March 15, 2010 12:04 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear sir:

In regards to RIN 3038-AC61, it is my opinion that the proposed regulation to change the leverage
factor to 10-to-1 will eliminate the Forex trading opportunity for many individuals including
myself. As a French citizen, I would be inclined to seek Retail FX Trading alternatives outside of
the United States.

I respectfully request that the leverage limitation be 100-to-1 instead of the proposed 10-to-1.

Regards,

Jean-Claude Mercier, VP
Training Manager & Subject Matter Expert
Wells Fargo Foreign Exchange -Anytime... Anywhere
333 Market St 28th FI
San Francisco, CA 94105
Tel: 415-371-6682
MAC A0119-280

"Some of the information or opinions stated in this message may have been obtained or developed by Wells Fargo from sources outside Wells Fargo. In
such cases, Wells Fargo believes the information or opinions to be reliable. However, Wells Fargo will not have independently confirmed the reliability of
such information or opinions and does not guarantee their accuracy or completeness or the reliability of their sources. The information and opinions in this
message, whether or not they were obtained or developed from outside sources, may not be appropriate for, or applicable to, some or any of your
activities or circumstances. As a result, Wells Fargo makes no express or implied promises, commitments, guarantees, representations, or warranties with
respect to any of the information or opinions in this message, including, without limitation, any express or implied warranty of fitness for a particular
purpose. Wells Fargo strongly recommends that you seek your own independent professional advice before using or acting on such information or
opinions."


